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ñThe name of the LORD is a strong 
tower; the righteous man runs into it  
and is safe.ò      Proverbs 18:10 

The reality that time is ticking and life is limited should 

awaken us all. Jesus Christ entered our world and it has 

never been the same since. The early church gave a clear 

and compelling testimony to the life of Jesus and their in-

fluence continues today. Yet, there are some Christians 

who allow compromise or complacency to settle in their 

faith. Now is the time to go all in.   

 

SPBC, your church leadership is taking a small risk and 

step of faith by offering two services for Easter 2015.  

We are praying that God would use this opportunity to 

reach the hundreds of people in our neighborhoods who 

have not experienced the freeing power of Jesusõ salva-

tion. We are believing God to use our five loaves and two 

fish to transform into a feast for our community.  
§ We need everyone to invest, invite, and intercede.   

§ We need workers for ushers, greeters, nursery volunteers.  

§ We need about 40 people to attend our early 8:15 worship 

gathering so guests may attend our regular worship time at 

10:45. 
 

Easter 2015 schedule 

Worship Gathering #1 (8:15 - 9:15am)*  

Bible Groups (9:30 - 10:30am) 

Worship Gathering #2 (10:45am - Noon)* 

*Both worship gatherings will be the same. The 10:45 will have 

nursery and weõre seeking nursery workers for the 8:15am service.  

EASTER 2015 

IN 
 

vest 

vite 

ntercede 

are you IN? 

Will you intentionally invest in the 
lives of 5 people to invite them to 
Easter Sunday 2015 @SPBC?  
 
Will you also intercede for each  
person you invite in prayer?  
 
Take time in our Bible Groups to pray 
for one anotherôs faith witness, for the 
salvation of these individuals, and for 
our churchôs outreach this Easter 
2015.  
 
Pray and fast one meal for one day a 
week starting in March until Easter 
Sunday. The purpose of  our prayers 
would be to see God save dozens of 
people at our Easter 2015 worship 
services.  
 

SPBC, letôs go all in. 



SPBC has entered into a ministry partnership with The 
Well (http://www.drinkatthewell.org/). This faith
-based non-profit ministry is located in the  
Curtis Bay area of Baltimore. Their mission is 
to provide women a help up and not just a 
hand out, by connecting them to relationships 
and resources that aid in their discover of 
Godôs purpose for their life.  

SPBC partnership involves both financial support as well 
as ministry volunteers. There are lots of ways for how 
you could become involved through donating clothing, 
becoming a mentor, or even teaching a life-skills class. 
Wanda Murray and Jan Cline have recently volunteered 
as mentors and others have volunteered in other ways.  
If you are interested in more information please feel free 
to contact The Well directly through their website con-
tact, or Wanda, Jan or Pastor Dave.  

SENT: NICARAGUA 2015  
SPBC is partnering with Life Connection & Glen Burnie Baptist to send team(s) to 
Nicaragua for spreading the gospel and serving the poor. The 
dates are July 7-14 and if needed Aug 13-20. Our next team 
meeting is March 23 at 6:33pm @SPBC. We are also collecting 
hard plastic bowls & t-shirts to take in ministry service to over 
one thousand children.  

 

 
 
 
 
we are 

having a fundraising banquet on May 2, details to come 

Meaningful Member-

ship  
 

Interested in becoming a member at SPBC?  
Join us Sunday mornings 
March 1 & 8 @ 9:30am for our 
orientation about what it 
means to  believe in Jesus 
Christ and belong to a church 
family.  
 

This is also a first step for those  consider-
ing baptism.  
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PRAYER-WALKING 
NEIGHBORHOOD  

BLITZ 
 

Help us reach out to our community 
through 2 opportunities:  

March 21, from 10am-1pm.  
We will be prayerwalking and  
blitzing neighborhoods with door 
bags filled with invitations to  
upcoming SPBC events.  

 

We also need help stuffing infor-
mation bags on Sunday evenings  
leading up to the outreach.  

A Thursday morning DVD small group bible study for ladies is planned to begin 
February 26, 2015, at 9:30 a.m. here at the church and will run for 8 weeks.  
Sheila Walsh is a long time member of the Women of Faith.  In this study she 
takes you on a journey that will help you ñTrade the Chaos of How You Feel for 
the Truth of Who You Are.ò  She will show us how to overcome the lies the ene-
my uses to torment us.  
 

RSVP to the church office by February 16, or provide your information 
below.  There is no cost involved to participate.   
 

Direct Questions to Jan Cline  (j.cline671@comcast.net)  
or Becky Chambless (rochambless@aol.com).  

 

SPBC has an outreach ministry to the  
residents at Brightview every other  
Sundays 6pm. They enjoy singing 
hymns, good fellowship and lots of fun 
building relationships and sharing 
Godôs love.   
 
Dates are:  
March 1, 15, 29 & April 12, 26.  
 
If you are interested in joining the crew 
or want more information, please con-
tact Fred Delp  @ racinfred@aol.com.  
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We have several special events coming up in March.  Our WEE Fair will be on Wednesday, March 11th where the 
three year olds and their parents will enjoy a time of playing a variety of carnival style games.  We are looking 
for volunteers to assist in overseeing our games and distributing prizes to the children.  If you are available to 
help with this event please call the school office at 410-647-8162.  We will also be presenting our annual WEE 
Circus performed by our Pre-K 4year olds.  Everyone is invited to come and enjoy our Big Show on Friday, 
March 13th.  The two year olds will be preparing a picnic lunch for their Teddy Bears and parents on Wednes-
day and Thursday, March 18th and 19th.  These are fun events and you are encouraged to stop by and partici-
pate if you like.   It is also time to start planning our Annual Yard/Bake Sale and Silent Auction.   Applications are 
now available to reserve your spot for April 11th.  The cost is $25.00 for a single spot and $40 for a double 
spot.  We will be accepting donations of baked goods and items/services for the silent auction.  We are hoping 
to participate in the 4th of July parade here in Severna Park and will be looking for participants to join us in this 
endeavor.  We would like to congratulate our WEE teacher, Ms. Teresa on the arrival of her new granddaughter 
Chloe Joy.  Ms. Barbara is also celebrating a very special birthday this month.  
 

Please save your Campbell soup labels and other products found on our list for participation in the Labels for 
Education.  We will place a collection box in the church foyer and preschool hall.  A list of items included in this 
project will be available in the foyer and the church bulletin.  We want to thank everyone who has participated in 
our fundraising efforts at Ledo's and Ming's.  More dates are coming up and will be posted as the time comes 
closer.  We are ever so thankful for all the support and prayers that the WEE Center has received during this 
school year.  Continued prayers for the next school year as registration is now open for 2015/2016 school year.  

 

With a grateful heart, 
Judy Lee Myer, Director 

 

WEE Center Email:  WEE@spbcmd.com                                                                  WEE Center Phone:  410-647-8162 
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WEE Yard & Bake Sale, Silent Auction  
Saturday, April 11 - 8:00am-1:00pm 

 

Spaces available for rental are: 
Singleð15x18 for $25 
Doubleð30x18 for $40 

 

Come on out and sell your ñtreasuresò. You may even find a few new 
ones to call your own! The monies raised from the Silent Auction, Food 
Sales and Space Rental Fees all go to support our WEE Center as one of 

their major fundraisers.  
 

For more information, or to reserve a spot,  
call Judy Myer, WEE Director, at 410-647-8162. 



Sundays 
9:30-10:30am: Bible Study-Grow in Jesus!
6:30-8:00pm: Youth Group -Bring a friend! 
 

Parent Prayer Partners 
We are asking parents of our students to be 
spiritual partners with Generation Next Stu-
dent Ministry praying for these specific areas 
of the students and student ministry...
(SPIRIT)é 
 

Salvation and Spiritual Growth  
Progress of Ministry 
Integrity of Students 
Reach (missions-minded students) 
Influences (that students are a godly 
influence and are not influenced by un-
godliness) 
Time (students utilize their time wisely) 

 

Homeless Outreach in Baltimore 
Saturday, March 21st (time TBA) 
 

HersheyPark 
Saturday, April 25th 
Cost: $26/person (students, adults, kids) 
(Parents and families are invited!).  Payment 
is due by March 15th to PZ or Diana Shaffer.  
Cash is preferred, but if you must write a 
check, please make check out to:  Diana 
Shaffer.  Bring extra money for food/ souve-
nirs (we will stop for breakfast and dinner on 
the road, and your child may want to eat @ 
the park).  Meeting at SPBC @ 8 am and re-
turning at SPBC @ 8 pm (approx.) 

Sundays 
 

6:30-8:00pm  
 TeamKID (ages 4-K, 1st-2nd, 3rd)  
 Generation Next  
 (ages 4th-8th, 9th-12th) 
 Adult Study & Sharing  
 
1st Sundays: Outreach Opportunities  
5th Sundays: Intergenerational Worship  

Experiences 
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SUNDAY EVENINGS - ADULTS 
Join us each week to grow in understanding how to 
ñinvest & inviteò. Our study examines the arts of spir-
itual conversation to develop relationships while natu-
rally sharing your faith. This is not about  
memorizing canned gospel presentations. Our interac-
tive study is more natural and organic in the way we 
approach people.  
 
More info can be found at http://www.qplace.com/.  



Congratulations & Best Wishes!  

March Birthdays  

March Anniversaries  

If you donôt see your name listed under Birthdays or Anniversaries, it is because we donôt have that information on file.   
Contact the Church Office to submit dates!  Thank you! 
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If you have an idea for an 
article or submission, 
please contact the 
Church Office. The dead-
line for submissions for 
the  MAY-JUNE 2015 is-
sue of the òInformeró is 
NLT WEDNESDAY,  
APRI L  15 ,  201 5.  
The Informer is published 
bi-monthly and is also 
available on our website. 
 
 

Secret Sisters is a great way for the Ladies of SPBC 
to encourage each other. 

 

All ladies (whether participating in Secret Sister or not) are invit-
ed to attend a Secret Sister Social on March 8 @2pm. Secret Sis-
ters will be revealed and new ones will be chosen.   

 

Remember to be praying and encouraging your SS. Make sure that you are reaching out 
to your SS at least twice a month and letting her know you are thinking of her.    

Contact for Secret Sisters is Kera Day @ kmday1@yahoo.com. 

DAVE RAMSEYôS  
FINANCIAL PEACE CLASS  

 

This life-changing class taught by Dave 
Ramsey and the FPU teaching team on 
video and coordinated by Bill Swartz at 
Severna Park Baptist Church in Severna Park, MD will help you achieve 
your financial goals by showing you how to eliminate debt, save for the 
future, and give like never before. You will be challenged and motivated 
to make a plan for your money and change your family tree forever  

 

A new 9 week class begins Friday, March 13, 2015 @7pm 
& continues every Friday through May 15  

(no class on April 3).  
 

Register and pay online  ($93) at www.spbcmd.com.  
Follow the link to take you to the registration page.  

April Birthdays  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April Anniversaries  


